
I-495/I-90 Interchange Improvements Project: 75% Design 

Virtual Public Information Meeting, Fruit Street Bridge & Ramp ES/SE

What is happening?
The Massachusetts Department of Transportation (MassDOT) is advancing the I-
495/I-90 Interchange Improvements Project and has scheduled a virtual Public 
Information Meeting on the 75% Design of the Fruit Street Bridge & Ramp ES/SE (I-
90 EB to I-495 SB and I-495 SB to I-90 EB) improvements on January 25 at 6:00 PM. 
The meeting will begin with a presentation by the project team. Attendees can view 
plans for the Fruit Street Bridge & Ramp ES/SE and ask questions.

How will this affect you?
The purpose of the I-495/I-90 Interchange Improvements project is to provide a safe 
and efficient interchange of the interstate highways I-495 and I-90 while also 
alleviating traffic congestion. This interchange carries hundreds of thousands 
of vehicles per day between two of Massachusetts's most significant roadways. To 
find out more, join us or visit the project website: www.mass.gov/massdot/495-
90interchange.

When
Wednesday,
January 25, 2023
at 6:00 PM

Attend

Register Here

This meeting is accessible to people with disabilities and those with limited English proficiency. 
MassDOT provides reasonable accommodations and/or language assistance free of charge upon 
request, as appropriate. To request accommodation or language assistance, please contact 
MassDOT’s Chief Diversity and Civil Rights Officer by phone (857-368-8580), TTD/TTY at (857) 266-
0603, fax (857) 368-0602 or by email (MassDOT.CivilRights@dot.state.ma.us). Requests should be 

ing sign-
n 

made as soon as possible prior to the meeting, and for more difficult to arrange services includ
language, CART or language translation or interpretation, requests should be made at least te
business days before the meeting.

Project inquiries may also be emailed to: 495-90Improvements@state.ma.us

http://www.mass.gov/massdot/495-90interchange
https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_heVjM-L0SvGJ0bRvTMBdqw
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